
 
 

July 4, 2022 

 

Addressing the Circumstance of Students in Quarantine During Exam Periods Due to 

COVID-19 – 2021-2022 Spring Semester 

 

Dear all, 

 

Students who got sick with COVID-19, and as a result missed an exam during the time that they 

were in quarantine, will be eligible to take their exams the next time that the exam of that course 

is offered, but only if they present a confirmation of a positive COVID-19 test result (either PCR 

or institutional antigen test only) and quarantine instructions from the Ministry of Health. An 

assessment of eligibility for taking an additional exam will be conducted by Undergraduate 

Studies. You are to submit your request on the Undergraduate Studies website in accordance 

with the posted deadlines. In addition, students who meet the aforementioned criteria will be able 

to continue with their program of study without completing the prerequisite course exam. 

However, it is important to note that prerequisites are crucial, and we recommend that students 

do not rush to enroll in next course in the sequence without a full and in-depth understanding of 

the material taught in the prerequisite course. 

 

In order to address unique and individual cases, the Dean of Undergraduate Studies will establish 

an Exceptions Committee, which he will lead and which will include the participation of the 

Chairperson of Technion Student Association. The committee will discuss various cases, such as 

students’ final grade for their degree or concerns about a delay in graduating, courses that are 

only offered once a year and are the foundation for a long sequence of courses, courses with a 

large number of students (e.g., 10 or higher) who became ill with COVID-19 and needed to be in 

quarantine, etc. Instructions for contacting the committee will be published at a later date.  

 

Please take good care of your health and the health of those around you. If you have any 

COVID-19 symptoms or suspect that you have been exposed, please take an institutional 

COVID-19 test, follow the instructions, and keep the confirmation of your test result. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Professor Hossam Haick – Dean of Undergraduate Studies 


